BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP
PLANNING COMMISSION
Special Meeting
July 31, 2000

The Special Meeting of the Birch Run Township Planning Commission was called to
order at 7:00 pm by Chairperson David Hinds. Also present for the Planning
Commission were Cheryl Hadsall, Wyn Wilson and Bob Scharrer.

The Special Meeting was called to hear a request from Michael Marr for a special use
permit to construct a pond on property at 7370 & 7390 Townline.

Motion by Hadsall supported by Wilson to grant Special Use Permit 2000-03 for Michael
Marr pond permit.
Motion carried 4-0.

Discussion on Sutto Proposal

Motion by Hadsall supported by Scharrer to adjourn at 8:30 PM.
Motion carried 4-0.

David Hinds
Chairperson



